
SABINE PIPE LINE LLC  

CRITICAL NOTICE OF CURTAILMENT AT THE BRIDGELINE RECEIPT AND 

DELIVERY POINTS 

 
 
Effective immediately, due to required maintenance on Bridgeline’s system from October 15, 2020 
through October 20, 2020 and pursuant to Section 7.6 of the FERC gas tariff of Sabine Pipe Line 

LLC (“Sabine”), Sabine will not accept receipts or make deliveries at the Bridgeline receipt and 
delivery points on Sabine’s system from October 15, 2020 through October 20, 2020.   
 
We encourage shippers to monitor the website for any updates.  Please call a Transportation 

Representative or the after-hours telephone number (214-721-9474) for further information. 


